
Dear foreign students, 

From 6.6.2022 the system "Accommodation of the STU" for the academic year 2022/2023 will 

be started. If you are interested in  accommodation for  NEXT academic year, you are 

obligated to submit NEW electronic application for assignment of accommodation 

in system https://ubytovanie.stuba.sk/en/ till the 15.7.2022. Electronic application for 

assignment of accommodation relates to all students of bachelor, engineer and PhD. studies.  

Foreign students and also students studying within academic mobility are also obligated 

to submit electronic application.  

Students studying within academic mobility (Erasmus+) can submit electronic applications at any 

time, even after 15.7. and this request will not be made after the deadline. 

To log in to the system, continuing students will use the AIS login details, and newly 

admitted students must ask the appropriate faculty to send them the login details. 

After sending the application, the system will automatically calculate your study points according 

to the Criteria for allocating accommodation at STU. 

Next information about accommodation and terms are available directly in system Accommodation 

of the STU. We will inform you continuously about new details – always one week before relevant 

term in process of accommodation at least.  

 Team Accommodation of the STU 

https://ubytovanie.stuba.sk/en/



